
 

Alcobendas, 31 October 2023 

 

Pursuant to article 227 of the Securities Markets and Investment Services Act and other 

applicable regulations, Indra Sistemas, S.A. (Indra) makes public the following: 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

The Board of Directors of Indra, at its session held yesterday, prior a report from the 

Appointments, Remunerations and Corporate Governance Committee, resolved to 

simplify the organizational structure of the Company, which involves the amortization of 

the position of the Chief Operations Officer (COO) and the ending of the contractual 

relationship between Indra and Luis de León, member of the Management Committee. 

The responsibilities of the abovementioned senior manager will be assumed by other 

executives of the Company, without any new hires at Indra to replace him. 

The Board of Directors thanks the services rendered by Luis de León.  

The foregoing is reported for all pertinent effects.  

 

Ana Mª Sala Andrés 

Secretary of the Board of Directors 

 


